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Upcoming Programs: Guests:
ELSIE GABER (Thousand Hills club)

SHARON SIMPSON & friend DONNA 
(guests of Debi Boughton)

MARY IMMACULATE PRINCIPAL & STUDENTS

ATSU ROTARACT PRESIDENT NATHAN &

VP GRIFFIN


April 21: John Fabsits/Boy Scouts Regional Director

April 28: Mark Shahan/County Commission Update
May 5:     Deb Hurdman from ATSU/Tick Project

May 12:  Jeff Romine, et al/Flags Project

May 19:   TBA

May 22:  Foundation Celebration (virtual & at 

    Nazarene Church)

50-50 Drawing: Jeff Romine did not pull the ace of spades; pot now up to $219.


BOOKS! Literacy Committee Chair Michelle 
Lawrence (right in left photo) met with Ray Miller 
Elementary Principal Kristin Van Rie and RME 
Librarian Nichole Walker on Monday to donate two 
sets of Notable Missourian books. She also met with 
Faith Lutheran Interim School Director Marty 
Archer (right photo)  that day to donate a set of these 
books. 


On Tuesday, Michelle delivered two more 
sets, one to Mary Immaculate Elementary 
(r ight) and the other to Classical 
Conversations of Kirksville MO, a 
homeschooling group (left).


FLAGS: Jeff announced goal of 70 more 
flag orders by mid-June. Campaign pick off 
is late May.


THANK YOU, MARTY AND VERN: President Roy said Marty has been filling in for a board member this year. Randy 
also convinced Vern Playle to chair the Free Enterprise committee.


SHOES FOR ORPHAN SOULS 
DONATIONS: 


OUTGOING ATSU ROTARACT 
PRESIDENT NATHAN AND VP 
GRIFFIN presented a check for $200 
a n d M A R Y I M M A C U L AT E 
SCHOOL students Adele (Jonna’s 
daughter) and Anelle said their school 
raised $207. They are pictured with 
Chair Dana Delaware.  
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MU EXTENSION SERVICE FIELD SPECIALIST ON HORTICULTURE 
JENNIFER SCHUTTER spoke to the club today about spring gardening during which she 
shared the following tips:



